
�1

	
February	2016	LOCO	

News	

Contents: 
Next	Meeting	/	Program	
Pictures	“Yarn	to	Garment”				
Classified	/	Notes																																																																																																																																																																																																																										
Thanks	to	our	Vendors	

page	1																																							
page	2,3	
page	4,5																																																				
page	6 

Next	Meeting:	Tuesday	Jan.	9th,	7	pm	
Carlisle	Reservation	

Snacks: Jennifer Arthur, Barb Enos, Cheryl Brice 

February	Program		

Have	you	seen	these	at	craft	fairs	and	wondered	
what	they	can	do?		Come	to	the	next	meeting	and	

learn	a	little	history	and	the	basics	of	using	a	
“Lucet”.		If	you	have	one	and	know	how	to	use	it,	
dust	it	off	and	show	us	what	you	can	do!		If	you	

don’t	know	how	to	use	it,	bring	it,	and	give	it	a	try.		
If	you	don’t	have	one,	there	will	be	some	available	
for	purchase.		($2.00)		Yarn	to	experiment	with	

will	be	provided	for	all.			

If you have any spun yarn or fiber left that goes with the service project, 
please bring it back to the February meeting.  Or you can bring it to Karen 

at the Bead Paradise, if she isn’t there you can still leave it there.  If you 
have any other questions about it call our dear president, Elizabeth, 

@440-463-8553. (She can text now!)  
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FROM	YARN	to	GARMENT	
Mark	your	calendar	for	the	15th	year	of	"From	Yarn	to	Garment",	a	winter	term	group	project	at	
Oberlin	College	sponsored/taught	by	Betsy	Bruce.		In	this	project	students	design,	weave	and	
construct	a	garment	in	less	than	four	weeks	with	some	absolutely	marvelous	results.		Come	
celebrate!	

Sunday,	January	31st	at	1:00p	is	the	Style	Show	and	Exhibition	Opening	at	FAVA	(Firelands	
Association	for	the	Visual	Arts),		39	S.	Main	St.	in	Oberlin.	

If	visiting	Oberlin,	guests	are	always	welcome	to	drop	in	weekday	afternoons,	1:00-5:00p	at	
FAVA	(1st	floor	Main	Gallery)	between	January	11th-27th.	…..	Betsy	

Note from Barb Enos - Etta and Ed have been coming in.  Ed helped repair a loom and made a 
small part for my beater. Mary Carmonsino has been coming in daily to help.  Other guild members 
popped in here and there.
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Hope	your	Holidays	were	Happy	LOCO's!	

I'm	working	on	a	project	for	a	fiber	bombing	and	am	in	need	of	scrap	balls	of	
yarn	in	any	weight,	fiber,	and/or	color.		You	know,	the	ones	that	are	only	an	
inch	or	two	in	diameter	or	anything	larger	that	is	not	useful	for	a	project	in	
your	future.	

I	could	collect	donations	at	the	January	and	February	meetings.		They	could	
be	dropped	off	at	FAVA	during	the	Yarn	to	Garment	Class,	taught	by	Betsy	
Bruce,	or	the	guild	library	in	Ginko	Gallery	during	the	month	of	January.	

I'll	be	happy	to	report	on	the	project	as	it	progresses.		Thank	you,	in	advance,	
for	your	support	in	this	fiber	bombing	frenzy!	

Mary	Carmosino

The	Magic	of	Iridescence	–	with	Bobbie	Irwin 
A	two-day	weaving	workshop	with	the	Lorain	County	Spinners	and	Weavers	
Guild	will	be	held	April	23-24,	2016,	at	the	Pittsfield	Township	Town	Hall	at	

the	junction	of	Routes	58	&303	from	9:00	to	4:00	each	day.		Remember,	the	
class	opens	to	non-guild	members	on	January	31st.		Please	let	Ed	know	if	

you	want	to	attend.			erowe132@aol.com	

	Ed	Rowe	(erowe132@aol.com)

Mill	Hollow	Demo	-	Winter	Days	Festival	

Saturday,	January	30,	11:00	am	to	3:00	pm.			It	is	always	a	lot	of	fun!			I	
am	bringing	a	thermos	of	hot	chocolate	and	cookies	to	share!	(Gina)			
Please	join	us!		Please	let	Chris	know	right	away.		

mailto:erowe132@aol.com
mailto:erowe132@aol.com
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Please	remember	to	shop	at	the	Woolery	thru	the	icon	on	our	homepage,		
http://locoguild.com

	For	Sale:		Ashford	Traveler	spinning	wheel.		
Single	Treadle.		In	great	shape	and	works	like	
new.		Price	includes	extra	bobbins	and	also	a	
giant	bobbin	assembly,	useful	for	plying.		

Asking	$	400.		email:	meandruffy@yahoo.com	
or	call/text	440-476-4675			Ann	Hauser		

Classified

http://locoguild.com
http://locoguild.com
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Ed the Wheel Healer 
Maker of Great Wheels 
Mender of All Things 

Spinning 
Ed Rowe 

45485 Hughes Rd. 
Oberlin, OH 44074 

(440) 774-3210 
(216) 269-5413 cell 

The Hines Sheep Co. 
Tom, Beth and Holly Hines 

10735 LaGrange Road, 
Elyria, OH 44035 
(440) 458-4049 

Fleece of champion Columbias 
and Southdowns and  
   Natural Sheep (black) 
   Roving, skins yarn, freezer 

   Slow & Easy Alpacas 
   Jim and Judy Keske 
   39136 State Rte. 18 East 
   Wellington, OH 44090 
   (440) 647-9502 

   Alpacas, yarn, roving and fiber 
available 

  Ginko Gallery                                             
  Liz Burgess 
  19 S. Main 
  Oberlin, OH 44074                  
  (440) 774-3117                                           

  Local Artists’ Work, Studio Space, Art 
Supplies 

  Donations appreciated for the kittens.      

“I	am	still	worn	out	from	all	
the	holiday	hullaballoo!”		
	Baby	FeO

President:		Elizabeth	Yasaki	(440)463-8553	
eayasaki@gmail.com	

Vice	President:		Karen	Long	440-775-0201	
karen@oberlin.net	

Treasurer:		Betsy	Bruce	440-774-7036	 	
bbruce@oberlin.edu	

Secretary:		Carolyn	Borsini	440-773-5713	
carolynborsini@gmail.com 
Eboni	Johnson	614-625-7776 
Eboni75@gmail.com	

Workshops:		Beth	Hines	440-458-4049	
hinessheep@windstream.net	
Ed	Rowe	216-269-5413	
Erowe132@aol.com	

Programs:		Kathy	Webb	419-577-7899	
Kwebb31579@gmail.com	
Lynn	Kopinski	216-333-2942	
lynnekopinski@hotmail.com	
Linnea	SaOerfield	440-308-1092	
naesatt@netscape.net 
Ed	Rowe	216-269-5413	
Erowe132@aol.com 

Public	Rela;ons:		Paige	Funkhouser	
609-802-7580	
Pfunkhou@oberlin.edu	

Library:		Eboni	Johnson	614-625-7776	
Eboni75@gmail.com	

Demonstra;ons:		Chris	Strekely	330-416-8195	
Cjstrek1949@yahoo.com	

Membership:		Cheryl	Lesure	330-635-0338	
cherldi@hotmail.com	

Sunshine:		ChrisSne	Bruce	440-458-8092	
christybspinall@yahoo.com 

Guild	Equipment:		Julie	Bragg	440-647-2335	
jb76quilts@msn.com 

Refreshments:		Ann	Hauser	440-476-4675	
meandruffy@yahoo.com 

Historian:  Nancy Kuhar 419-315-1550  
nancyjk52@gmail.com 

Fiber	Samples:		Kathy	Webb	419-684-7056	
kwebb31579@gmail.com	

NewsleFer:		Gina	Talandis	505-250-9431	
darzas@juno.com	
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